
 
 

 
A summer with many adventures. 
In January, we were able to travel as a family with 
two invited friends from Buenos Aires to Esquel 
and then to Corcovado (2000km go). There, we 
were able to visit friends, preach in the church, 
and then participate in a youth camp, where we 
run evangelism workshops, a Bible study, and 
baked bread for 160 people over eight days. The 
camp concluded with the baptism of three young 
people; it was a very exciting time for everyone. 
We were able to have wonderful conversations with those who 
had questions about mission and how to get involved. 
In March, Daniel participated in the international OM leaders' 
meeting in Malaysia, where he learned about what the Lord is 
doing in different parts of the world through this organization and 
planned and explore service opportunities together. Upon his return 
to Argentina, he had the opportunity to visit three Argentine families 
of workers and friends who are living in Turkey. Even when the visit 
was only three days, it was a wonderful opportunity to share with 
them, give greetings from the brothers in Argentina, and show our 
appreciation for them and their service to our good God in that 
faraway country. 
In April, we had our first OM team gathering 2025. Even when not everyone 
could be present due to distance, we can thank God for the twenty seven 
people who are part of this team and for all the work each of them is doing 
even with very limited resources. One of the activities that stood out the 
most was the prayer time we were able to have on both days of the 
meeting. We were able to plan this year's activities and welcome the 
people who joined the team this year. 
At our local church in Berazategui, we continue to work with the couples 
(marriage) ministry, accompanying, discipling, and growing together in the 
Christian life. 
At Simply Mobilizing Argentina (SM), we were also able to see how the Lord 
is guiding us in the formation of new leaders and in the growth of the 
ministry nationwide, so we can serve a greater number of people in 
different churches across the country, becoming involved in God's mission. 
 
Prayer points. 

 We thank God for His faithfulness in our lives, reflected in practical ways by those who pray and give to 
support this ministry and our family. 

 For wisdom to guide the team and be sensitive to God's guidance. 
 For the mobilization opportunities we have ahead this year. May the Lord use us at every opportunity! 
 For more workers who can leave Argentina to work with the least reached around the word. 
 For wisdom to manage our time well, at work, with our family, and at church. 
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